
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/20/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 01985-2025 

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 5:04 PM 
To: 'Maxine Wright' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Reject FPL's Rate Hike Docket No.20250011 -El 

Good Afternoon, Maxine Wright. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
C-oh/hwlssloia, Clerk I 
Florida PubLio service 0-oru.nx.issioiA. 
2540 shumard oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 323^ 
PhoW. (ZTO) 413-&4&7 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Maxine Wright <m.maxine.wright@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 4:52 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Reject FPL's Rate Hike Docket No.20250011 -El 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

I am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 2025001 1 
(Petition for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity 
to weigh in on this critical decision. We are asking that, at a minimum, host 4 public hearings in the panhandle 
of Florida - Pensacola, Fort Walton Beach/Destin, Panama City, and Tallahassee. 

I am a widow and I live on S34,000 a year. My modest home of 450 sq feet is paid fir but my property taxes are 
S2500 a year. Our local water board increased our water 6% last year and January voted to increase another 
12%. These increases are hitting the senior population hard. 
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